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March was a busy month at Micah. In addition to visits from Abby Carlson, 
Steve & Steven Singleton, a youth group from CPC St Louis and the “vacas” 
from Wheaton college, we also took a trip to the zoo and to the rainy north 
coast, held a memorial service for our fallen brother Axel Lopez and even 

some were on TV performing a song they wrote in memory of Axel. All in all it 
was a good month. Be sure to check out all of the photos!



Every year a group of students from Wheaton College in Illinois make their way 
to Honduras to do a water project in a rural village. But before they head out 
of town they always join us at Micah for lunch and a time of sharing. This year, 

Junior shared his testimony about his time on the streets. (We affectionately call 
this group “las vacas” (the cows) because they usually travel around Honduras 

in the back of a cattle truck.)

Las "Vacas"



Central Pres Youth

The youth group from Central Presbyterian Church in St. Louis joined us for 
a week in March and quickly got to work building a block wall around our 
new basketball court. They worked hard all week and we are grateful for 

the time they spent with us.



Lest you think it was all work and no play, these photos show a little of the joyful 
chaos that ensues when you find a bag of water balloons. The youth group also 

joined us for church and for our weekly worship meeting on Sunday night.

Central Pres Youth



Remembering Axel

On March 18th, 
2015, former Micah 
boy Axel Lopez was 

killed on the streets of 
Tegucigalpa. On the 
one-year anniversary 
of his death, we held 
a beautiful service 

commemorating 
his life and finished 
by sending white 

balloons with 
messages of hope 
into the sky with a 
prayer that they 
would land in the 
hands of someone 

needing that message



Rompe el Silencio

Several of the Micah boys, young and old, came together to write a 
special song in remembrance of Axel Lopez. Their song was featured on 
a honduran TV program called “Rompe el Silencio” (Break the SIlence) 
and they were invited to perform on national television. It was a great 

opportunity for them to share about the hope they have in Christ.



Semana Santa Trip

For Holy week, we took the boys on a trip to the Zoo and then on to the 
Carribbean coast. The place we stopped for lunch on the first day was 

right on the lake and they had some playgroud equipment that the boys 
were happy to play on while they waited for our fried fish.



Not your typical zoo... besides all of the animal attractions, this zoo has all 
kinds of fun activities from horseback riding to go-kart racing, boat rides, 

swimming pools and even zip-line. The boys were in heaven!

Semana Santa Trip



Semana Santa Trip

The second and third days of our trip were spent on a rainy beach in 
Tela, Honduras. But a little rain never keeps these boys from getting a few 

hours of soccer into their day. We also visited the village where Jhon’s 
family lives and his mom made a delicious lunch for all of us.


